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Resource Section: Appendix 1 

Comment: You should increase the number of wild &amp; scenic Rivers; 7 is not enough
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Comment: We need to increase the area of Wilderness. We should follow the recommendation of the Cibola

Citizen's Coalition. I have hiked and backpacked in several of the areas that were inventoried as roadless areas

in 2001. Roadless areas in Magdalena, Bear, Datil, San Mateo, &amp; Mt. Taylor should be protected as

wilderness. This should be done now, before these areas are degraded and lost.

 


